								November 18, 2020

The governing body met in regular session at 7:30 p.m., November 18, 2020 in the council room.  Mayor Joe Mitchell and council members Alice Lackey, Mike Stallbaumer, Steve Bennett, Ray Shinn and Jim Mitchell were present.  Council member Kylee Bergstrom was absent.  Also present were City Administrator Matt Rehder, City Attorney Martin Mishler, Tami Haverkamp, and Erik Ganstrom.

Jim Mitchell moved and Alice Lackey seconded a motion to approve the minutes of the November 4, 2020 regular council meeting.  All five voted aye.

Jim Mitchell moved and Mike Stallbaumer seconded a motion to approve the 2021 – 2024 Fire Fee Schedule for the township fire protection as presented.  All five voted aye.  

Jim Mitchell moved and Alice Lackey seconded a motion to go into executive session for attorney-client privilege for contract negotiation to include the Mayor, Council members, City Administrator, City Attorney, and Erik Ganstrom for 22 minutes until 8:00 p.m.  All five voted aye.

At 8:00 p.m., meeting reopened.  

The council decided to cancel the City Christmas party which was scheduled for December 11, 2020.

At 8:03 p.m., Alice Lackey moved and Jim Mitchell seconded a motion to adjourn the meeting.  All five voted aye.





								Jane F. Strathman
								City Clerk


